
 

 

The 2020 senior golfers missed out on their final year of golf.  They never got that opportunity to 

play in meets against those they have competed against for the past 3 years, to try to attain that 

goal of playing their best round in their career, to win a tournament, to play in the state 

tournament, to be the state champion.  So many final opportunities were lost with the Covid-19 

cancellation of the spring high school golf season. 

 

We would like to organize an 18-hole golf tournament to give all high school senior boys one 

final time to compete with other golfers.   

 

 When:  Monday, August 3  

             10:00 am shot gun start 

 

 Where:  Spring Valley Golf Course 

               1107 140
th
 Ave. 

               Livermore, IA 

 

 Cost:  $25  

 

Please call 515-379-1259 to register.   

Registrations must be made by Wednesday, July 29 to allow time for 4-somes to be organized. 

Lunch will be available. 

 

 

  


